

May 1, 2020

Re: COVID-19 Update

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We here at Local 350 hope that you and your families are safe and healthy.

On April 30th, Governor Sisolak extended the "Stay at Home Order" to at least May 15th, he also unveiled his plan to slowly open the state in phases.

As of now, construction has remained an essential business and most of our members have remained working with some new safely measures in place.

The J.A.T.C. Committee has closed the school through the end of the semester. The apprentices continue to complete their schoolwork through correspondence. You can call or email the J.A.T.C. office should the need arise.

The Local 350 business office is conducting business as usual, although the doors remain locked. If you need to get ahold of us for any reason, please call our office at (775) 359-2142 and we will be happy to take care of anything that you need. If you have any medical forms that you need to submit, please put them through our mail slot in the front door.

The U.A. has continued to give us guidance and information concerning COVID-19 and we have continually updated our website with the information. The U.A. has committed to paying dues, on a month to month basis, for the active members who have been affected by COVID-19 and are unable to work more than 40 hours in a month starting with April 2020.

All officer and membership meetings for the month of May have been cancelled.

Thank you and be safe.

Chris Doris

Business Manager

U.A. Local 350